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COVID-19 Prevention Tip: The CDC shares the following dos and don’ts when selecting a mask. 

Do choose masks that: 

 Have two or more layers of washable,  
breathable fabric 

 Completely cover your nose and mouth 

 Fit snugly against the sides of your face and  
don’t have gaps 

Don’t choose masks that: 

 Are made of fabric that makes it hard to breathe 

 Have exhalation valves or vents, which allow virus 
participles to escape 

 Are intended for healthcare workers, including N95 
respirators or surgical masks 
 

FCCLA Call-Out Meeting: There will be an FCCLA meeting and final call-out on Monday, October 19, in Mrs. Schmidt's 

room, D205. All students interested are welcome to attend. Hope to see you there! 

eLearners: Contact Mrs. Schmidt at jschmidt@lcscmail.com to participate.   

Virtual College Visits: Columbia College Chicago, Fashion Institute of Design and Merchandising, Grand Valley State 

University and Ohio Wesleyan University will be available to talk with students today during PtE. Any students interested 

please register through Naviance to obtain the virtual link.   

AP Test Registration is Open: AP exam registration is open. The first late fee kicks in on Monday, October 19 

($15/exam). This year, the unused/canceled exam fee is waived for students who may later decide not to test. All students 

who currently plan to take AP exams should register now because the $45 per exam late order fee still applies this year 

for exams ordered after October 30. 

It's far better for students to be registered on time and cancel later, rather than order after the deadline. Begin registration 

on the High School Web page. Questions should be directed to Mrs. Toth at btoth@lcscmail.com. 
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